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From: Rosemarie Rosenblum <rosemarierosenblum@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 1:17 PM
To: LegPublicComment
Subject: Nassau county Redistricting -Syosset Groves

Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from

unknown senders or unexpected emails.
In light of current redistricting efforts, I'm writing with a request to correct a problem in my neighborhood’s current
zoning for Nassau County Legislator representation..
My development of Syosset Groves is bordered by Jericho tpke on north, Miller Pl on the south, and SoB Rd on the East.
We are currently in two Nassau legislative districts, both 16 and 18,
We would like every home in this development to be represented by ONE legislator, in one district.
Currently, we have next door neighbors in two different districts.
That makes it difficult to have one voice on any number of issues and concerns to our community.

Ideally, | advocate to keep the entire town of Syosset in one district- but if that’s not possible, PLEASE do not split one
neighborhood into two districts!!

As a civic leader, | implore you to consider unifying our community, and allowing my development to have one voice and
one point of contact,

Thank you for your time,
Rosemarie Rosenblum



